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We spend time visiting family in Arizona and really enjoy being able to use our utv on 

public roads. It is fully insured and has been modified to meet all the requirements of 

the state. We happily pay for all the required permits and licenses.   

 

 It would be great if we could do the same in our home state.  

 

 


